NEFA Policy Report for April 2016 ASC
May 23, 2016

NEFA Policy committee did not meet due to GSR workshop
commitment.

e The Policy sub-committee did not meet in May because of the
GSR workshop.

¢ We want to thank Joe L and Danielle for coming out on May 14t
to share their experience with other GSRs. However no other
GSRs showed up even though they noted in the surveys that they
would. |

e Policy contacted Naomi A. about conducting the treasury
reconciliation. She noted that due to the timing of the theft and
the late selection of a new treasurer, 2 years of book
reconciliation would have to be done. If there are any questions
about that, | can ask her to come to area and explain it further.

In loving service,

Ronald K.
NEFA Policy Chair



